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ISM/PRN/113/2020-21                                                                     January 6, 2021 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat. 

  

The Ministry of Education recommends the participation of Indian Schools in the 

Illustrations Contest for Arab Biosphere Reserve hosted by the UNESCO 

Regional Office for Science in the Arab Countries. 

  

The details of the competition are attached herewith for your kind perusal. 

  

Interested participants shall email their entries to cairo@unesco.org latest by 

31st January 2021. 

  

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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